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Future plans 
 
Keeping to the original plan we will be conducting some focus 
groups to evaluate the package 
 
 
Support needs 
 
We may need some administrative and technical support for 
organisation and conducting the focus groups 

Overview 
 
Changing distance learning highlighted a need for students to 
engage with the requirements of Level 7 study through the 
VLE. Individual programmes have developed their own 
resources. Over the last 12 months we have pooled resources 
and now require these to be redeveloped and evaluated. Many 
Level 7 students access individual modules along with modules 
that are part of an award. The move towards blended and DL 
requires increased learner autonomy. Induction is the first 
impression students get and helps to orientate the student to 
the demands of the autonomous learning demanded at this 
level of study. The aim of this project is to produce and evaluate 
a distance learning, stand-alone, electronic learning object for 
all (international and UK based) students accessing any Level 7 
modules. 

The Blackboard Site 

Aim 
The aim of this project is to produce and evaluate a distance 
learning, stand-alone, electronic learning object for all 
(international and UK based) students accessing any Level 7 
modules. 
 
Objectives 

• Scope existing Level 7 learning induction resources 
within H&W. 

• Repackage current provision into a stand-alone learning 
object for use within all Level 7 modules. 

• Make accessible to all students including those with 
disabilities and those from overseas. 

• Disseminate and make results available to academic 
staff.  

 
Anticipated outcome 
Production of a consistent approach to learning induction for all 
Level 7 students.  

What's going well 
 
A Blackboard site has been set up to show what we already 
have in place for M level induction 
All course leaders across the faculty of H&W have been invited 
to contribute to its development for DL 
 
 
What's not going well 
 
Changes in role of the team has resulted in some slippage 

Contact: Christine Ferris    c.m.ferris@shu.ac.uk 


